JOB NO. 40002.B4.08

URBAIR

ENGINEERING

September 20, 2016

Mrs. Renissa Garza-Montalvo

Development Services, City of Corpus Christi
2406 Leopard Street, Suite 100

Corpus Christi, Texas 78408

Subject: Porto Villageo Unit 2 (Final Plat)

Mrs. Garza-Montalvo:

We, Urban Engineering, on behalf of Mustang Island Holdings, LLC, would like to
request a time extension of six (6) months for the above referenced project. A wetlands
determination is actively underway by the Corps of Engineers Corpus Christi Regulatory Field
Office (USACE). Per the attached letter, HDR will be submitting a supplemental wetland
delineation to the Corps for final approval based on the Corps’ site visit. We cannot move
forward with the plat until the determination is approved and complete. We anticipate this taking
place in the next few weeks. Please consider the attached email from Bill Green dated March 7,
2016 concerning the length these determinations can take when making a decision on the time
extension request. We have included a check in the amount of $38.00 made payable to the City
of Corpus Christi for this request.

Thank you,
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